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“We, who are many, are one body in Christ” 
Rom 12:5

Dear Devon Prep Community, 

We enter each new school year with excitement.  There are new students learning how 
to transition into our community and share who they are with us.  We have the growth 
of our boys returning from the year before, and the excitement of them beginning to 
make their mark.  And we have the opportunity to celebrate our graduating seniors, their 
accomplishments, and the little bit of sadness that occurs in letting them go on to their new 
endeavors in college and beyond.  

We build a community here at Devon Prep that is unique.  The relationships we create with 
our boys, with our families, and with our alumni are special and rooted in over seven decades 
of tradition.  I recently asked a family what makes Devon Prep special and the answer 
was very short, but very impactful on me.  They said, “Quite simply Father, Devon is about 
FAMILY.”  I paused, smiled, and said, “Thank you.”

Receiving that answer means so much to me and to all of our faculty and staff.  That family, like 
all new families, were strangers not long ago, considering the decision of where to send their 
son to school.  In such a short period of time they help define Devon Prep as members of our 
community.  I’m proud of that, and of what we have done to continue to make our community 
feel this way.  Together we grow stronger in the belief that sending their son to Devon Prep 
means more than just attending class, earning grades, and moving on.

Reflecting upon this past school year, it is hard to believe what truly occurred.  Our year was 
upended in a way we never could have imagined, and we hope never happens again.  Though 
we had our successes with digital education, it is so difficult to maintain that FAMILY feeling 
over a computer.  

Our planning and determination to open the 2020-2021 school year in person was done 
because we are stronger as a community.  We are a family that protects each other and 
believes in each other.  So, we have worked hard to build our Devon Family and we will 
continue to do so no matter what obstacles stand in our way.

We are more thankful now than ever before for the support we have received from our 
Devon Family.  The successes of this past year are a reflection on the commitment everyone 
has made to each other, knowing that there are many out there that have been adversely 
affected over the past 7 months.  The sacrifices you have all made for Devon Prep are 
immeasurable, and gave us great strength to push forward.

In many ways we are all in uncharted waters, but my hope is that Devon Prep will always be 
a beacon for all to turn to, in times of good and bad.  We have a common bond that is Devon 
Prep.  I offer my prayers and sincere thanks and appreciation to everyone in our community.  

With Thanks,

Fr. Francisco J. Aisa, Sch.P. 
Headmaster
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Capital Campaign: 34.8 %

Capital Campaign Restricted: 5.0 %

Annual Fund Unrestricted: 4.7 %Annual Fund Restricted: 21.6 %

Annual Fund EITC/OSTC: 33.9 %

our year in review.

The graph compares donations 
collected for the 2019-2020 Fiscal Year.  
It breaks out our Annual Fund and 
Capital Campaign as well as money 
that’s restricted to a specific purpose 
vs. unrestricted.  It doesn’t include 
uncollected pledges that were made to 
each fund that are paid over multiple 
years.  

Devon Prep's Fundraising Review & Performance

Chart Description
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HONOR ROLL OF DONORS | GIFT RECOGNITION CLUBS

Thank You!

A	 Alumnus
AP	 Alumni Parents
P 	 Present Parents
F 	 Friends or Family
FS	 Faculty or Staff

FSR 	 Faculty or Staff Retired
GP	 Grandparent
S 	 Student
T 	 Trustee
+ 	 Deceased

Devon Prep Loyalty Club   We recognize in bold font below those who have made gifts to the Devon Prep Annual Fund for 10 or more consecutive 
years. We are very grateful for their continued support, which has provided a lasting impact for Devon Prep students.

Founder ($10,000 and more)
Anonymous (6)

The Adrian & Kimberly Adams Family Foundation F

Answering Service for Directors F

Mr. Richard J. Bannister, Jr. ‘86 A,T

The Battafarano Family ‘80 A

Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan Brassington P

Mr. and Mrs. Richard J. Brennen, Jr. ‘72 A
Business Leadership Organized for Catholic Schools F

Mr. and Mrs. Brian D. Crowe ‘81 A,AP,T
Mr. and Mrs. Martin Czachor, Jr. AP

Mr. Frank J. Ferro ‘65 A
Ferro Steele LLC F

Fidelity Charitable Gift Fund

Charles and Anne S. Genuardi Family Foundation F

Mr. and Mrs. Charles A. Genuardi AP,GP

Genuardi Family Foundation F

The Gillece Foundation F

Dr. and Mrs. Angus T. Gillis ‘69 A,AP
Mr. William J. Glynn ‘72 A
Gunard Berry Carlson Memorial Foundation 

Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan W. Heil ‘87 A,P

Mr. and Mrs. Charles J. Hollowell F,FSR

Mr. and Mrs. Ron Jacobs GP

Mr. Michael L. Kimmel ‘90 A,T
Mr. and Mrs. Paul F. Klauder AP,P

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald A. Listwak AP
Mrs. James A. Lyons AP

Maguire Foundation 

Norfolk Southern  

Mr. George R. O’Connell ‘60 A

Mr. and Mrs. Jason Lee Orchard P

Mr. and Mrs. Robert C. Sack AP,P

Mrs. Debra Day Savini F

Mr. Charles E. Shalvoy, Jr. ‘65 A
Mr. Peter T. Shalvoy ‘67 A
Streamlight, Inc.  F

Mr. Michael F. Swanick ‘77 A
Vanguard Charitable F
WSFS Bank F

Calasanctius ($5,000 to $9,999)
Anonymous 

Allstate Insurance Company

Mr. and Mrs. Frankie Basile P

Boeing Gift Matching Program F
Mr. Daniel and Dr. Ingeborg Damstra AP
Mr. Martin L. Devine ‘74 A
Mr. and Mrs. Harry J. DiDonato ‘83 A,AP
Exelon Matching Gifts Program for Education F
First Resource Bank 

FJN Charitable Foundation F

Foundation for Catholic Education Chester County 

Mr. and Mrs. Francis L. Genuardi ‘66 A,AP
Mrs. Jane F. Guzikowski AP
J.P. Mascaro & Sons F

Mr. Matthew D. Jiannino AP

Mrs. Delos D. McKnight GP

Mr. and Mrs. James F. Murphy, Jr. ‘72 A
Dr. Robert B. Noone, Jr. ‘85 A

Mr. and Mrs. William C. O’Brien, Sr. AP,P

Mr. Brian M. Olinger ‘95 A
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph P. Scavitto P

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Schuller P

Schwab Charitable Fund 

SIG Susquehanna Group LLP 

The Nerz-Stormes Family AP
The Prudential Foundation Matching Gifts F

Vanguard Group Foundation F



Headmaster ($2,500 to $4,999)
Anonymous (2) 

Mr. and Mrs. Barry J. Bentley AP
Bentley Systems, Inc. F
Bryn Mawr Trust F

Mr. J. William Cotter, Jr. ‘61 A

Mr. and Mrs. W. Alan Epps AP
Exelon 

The Fox Family ‘05 A,T

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel C. Harrer, Jr. ‘86 A,P

Dr. Eugene P. Kennedy 
     and Dr. Debra Bensen-Kennedy P

Michael J. and Lauren Morrissey ‘03 A,T

Renaissance Charitable Foundation Inc. 

Mr. and Mrs. Frederick P. Rullo, III AP,P

Mr. and Mrs. John F. Weaver AP

Leadership ($1,000 to $2,499)
Anonymous (6)  

Mr. and Mrs. Francis X. Altiere AP
Mrs. Joseph P. Atkins AP
The Ayco Charitable Foundation

Mr. and Mrs. Theodore P. Barry P

Mr. and Mrs. Steven Bevilacqua AP
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur S. Boyle’83 A,AP,P

Mr. Mark J. Brennan’87 A

Mr. John J. Butler, III ‘83 A
Mr. and Mrs. Frank M. Byrd, Jr. ‘87 A,AP

Dr. Anthony V. Coletta ‘71 A

Mr. Joseph S. Collins, III ‘86 A
The Connelly Foundation F

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Cosgrove P

Mr. and Mrs. Anthony E. Creato, Sr. AP
Mrs. Margaret M. Crowe AP,P

Mr. and Mrs. Peter J. DeMaio P

Ms. Joanne C. Devine F
Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. Dokas ‘08 A,FS,T

Mr. Bernard J. Donohue ‘71 A
Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Drauschak AP

Enviro Products Inc.

Dr. Stephen J. Falchek ‘84 A

Dr. James S. Falcone, Jr. ‘64 A

Mr. Francis X. Farmar ‘74 A
Mr. and Mrs. John Finnegan P

Mr. Mark B. Fuessinger ‘83 A

Mr. Henry M. Gallagher ‘61 A
Ms. Margaret E. Gillis F

GlaxoSmithKline Foundation F

Mr. Michael J. Gola, Jr. ‘05 A

Mrs. Lawrence J. Graff F,FSR

Louis and Lydia Hamilton ‘87 A

Mr. Theodore V. Hooven, IV ‘05 A

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth M. Husar ‘74 A,AP,P

Mr. and Mrs. Michael W. Ianieri ‘86 A,AP

Illinois Tool Works Foundation F

JM Smith Foundation

Mr. and Mrs. Patrick C. Kane P,FS

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis A. Knaus AP

Mr. Joseph P. Leopold ‘99 A

Mr. and Mrs. Bob Lockyer F

Mr. and Mrs. Ryan Ludt AP

Mr. Allison J. Maggiolo ‘61 A
Mr. Mark S. Malseed ‘93 A
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Manders P

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald M. Masayko AP,P

Merck Partnership for Giving MG
Mml Investors Services, LLC 

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Mongiello GP

Mr. and Mrs. John F. Morrissey AP
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Morrone AP
Mr. and Mrs. Dawson R. Muth AP

Dr. Hoan-Vu T. Nguyen ‘92 A

Mr. Michael A. Olivares ‘73 A
Captain Charles P. O’Neill ‘60 A
Mr. and Mrs. Hubert B. O’Reilly ‘72 A,AP
Mr. Edward M. Osinski, Jr. ‘65 A

Mr. Richard D. Petras ‘80 A

Mr. and Mrs. Eric Pilacik P

Mr. and Mrs. Michael A. Pingitore ‘97 A,P

Mr. and Mrs. John Planchak P

Mr. Justin M. Polselli ‘04 A

Dr. and Mrs. John J. Radomile, Jr. ‘66 A,AP
Mr. and Mrs. Whitey W. Rigsby AP

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Riley AP,P

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph F. Rush AP,P

Mr. Marcus E. Sack ‘69 A
Prof. Richard J. Salvucci ’69 A

Sanofi Aventis Matching Gift Center

Mr. Horace E. Scherer ‘66 A
Mr. James A. Shalvoy ‘69 A

Mr. and Mrs. William C. Shank P

Mr. Ryan J. Shanley ‘05 A

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin M. Shields AP

Mr. and Mrs. Gregory Stangl AP,P

Mr. Alexander E. Stark ‘89 A

Ms. Lisa DeMarco and Mr. Jon Stefansson P

Mr. Philip Trainer, Jr. ‘78 A
Mr. Michael P. Troy ‘85 A

UGI Storage Company F

United Way of Greater Philadelphia & Southern NJ

United Way of the Greater Lehigh Valley

Mr. Gregory J. Viola ‘71 A
Mrs. Mary G. Wattis F
Mr. and Mrs. J. Keith Weinlader GP

Mr. and Mrs. William N. Weir P

Mr. Timothy R. Wilkin ‘99 A
Mr. and Dr. James W. Woodburn P

Blue and Gold ($500 to $999)
Anonymous (2,2)
Mr. and Mrs. Ricardo M. Alonso P

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Anderson AP

Bank of America F

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Bauers AP,P
Mr. F. Thomas Brown ‘65 A
Mr. Michael J. Collins ‘68 A,AP,FS

Comcast 

Mr. Mark Consolo FS

Mr. Paul J. Coughlin ‘95 A

Dr. James H. Degnan, Jr. ‘65 A

Mr. and Mrs. Nicholas DeMaio GP

Mr. Justin P. DeMola ‘01 A

Mr. Joseph P. Denny ‘64 A
Dr. Joseph L. D’Orazio ‘96 A

Edwards Business Systems F

Mr. Andrew M. Egan ‘96 A
Mr. Timothy A. Fox ‘07 A

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas A. Giannantonio ‘76 A,AP
Giant A+ School Rewards F

Mrs. Jennifer Gregory FS
Mr. Andrew M. Ham ‘62 A

Mr. and Mrs. David M. Hardie AP,P,FS

Mrs. Lynn Harmer F,FSR

Mr. John P. DeLucca and Ms. Deborah W. Hong P

Mr. Andrew A. Hu ‘90 A
Dr. Charles G. Jacoby ‘61 A
Dr. Jack E. Kazanjian ‘89 A

Mr. Robert P. Koroly ‘64 A,GP

Mr. Jeffrey M. Krull ‘94 A
Mr. and Mrs. Geoffrey D. Lawrence AP
Mr. William J. Leighton ‘69 A
Mr. Wayne Lesage F

Mr. Stephen C. Lis ‘84 A

Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Loftus ‘78 A,AP

Blue and Gold ($500 to $999) continued
Mr. Blaise M. Lutz ‘89 A

Mrs. Suzanne P. MacIntyre AP
Mr. John F. Maguire, III ‘64 A
Dr. Jeffrey P. McClafferty ‘71 A

Mr. and Mrs. Gerry McCrory P

Mr. and Mrs. Robert McCusker P

Mr. Kevin J. Mulholland ‘02 A,FS

Nintendo of America, Inc

Mrs. Carol C. Okonski AP

Mr. Brian J. O’Sullivan ‘75 A

Dr. and Mrs. Vincent C. Pepe ‘77 A,AP,P

Philadelphia Insurance Companies 

Mr. Kurt Wolter and Dr. Christine Reilly AP,P

Mr. and Mrs. Richard A. Rogers P

Mr. and Mrs. Mark T. Rohlfing P

Ms. Marianne S. Rossi AP
Mr. Francis S. Ryan ‘71 A
Mr. Thomas F. Santini ‘66 A
Mr. and Mrs. Alan T. Scherer ‘75 A

Mr. George D. Sheehann FS

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel L. Shields, Jr. AP
Mr. and Mrs. John G. Smith, Sr. AP,P,FS

Mr. Louis R. Vilotti GP

Dr. John R. Waldron, Jr. ‘69 A
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick M. Walton AP,P

Mrs. Lawrence G. Weathers, Jr. AP
Mr. and Mrs. John M. Weis AP
Dr. Warren M. Wilkins ‘65 A
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Zebrowski GP

Benefactor ($250 to $499)
Anonymous (7)

Amazon Smile Foundation F

Dr. Robert E. Ambrogi, Jr. ‘67 A
America’s Charities 

Mr. Mark A. Aquilante ‘94 A,FS

Mr. and Mrs. Paul E. Beck, Jr. AP
Mr. Richard J. Blair ‘76 A
Mr. Michael T. Borkowski ‘73 A
Mrs. Nicole S. Botta FS

Mr. John W. Burwinkel, Jr. ‘72 A

Mr. Peter G. Byrnes ‘65 A
Rev. John G. Callan, Sch.P. ‘75 A,T

Mr. and Mrs. David R. Cherry P

Mr. Paul J. Corr, Jr. ‘75 A

Mr. Richard F. Crowley ‘64 A
Mr. Grant J. DeMola ‘98 A

Dr. Philip J. DiGiacomo, Jr. ‘64 A

Mr. J. Joseph Donahue ‘66 A,AP,FSR,GP
Mr. John J. Donahue ‘02 A

Mr. and Mrs. William J. Donohue ‘68 A,AP
Mr. Cornelius J. Dougherty ‘96 A

Dr. Gary R. Dunkerley ‘67 A

Eastern Business Software, Inc. F

Mr. Chris and Dr. Maria Farias AP

Fitzmyer Family ‘69 A
Mr. Mark S. Fiumara ‘68 A

Mrs. Katherine T. Frank FS

Mr. Mark George FS

Mr. Patrick W. Goalwin ‘75 A
Dr. Richard J. Hamilton ‘79 A

Mr. Gregory E. Harmer ‘73 A
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph P. Hassett AP
Mr. and Mrs. Michael O. Heasley ‘94 A,P,T

Mr. Julius G. Hernadi ‘61 A
Mrs. Anna Hom GP

Mr. and Mrs. William J. Hughes P

Johnson and Johnson Family of Companies 

Mr. and Mrs. Robert A. Jonik AP,P
Mrs. Kimberly D. Judge FS
Mr. Douglas L. Kaune ‘88 A

Mr. and Mrs. Owen J. Kelly ‘86 A,AP,P
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas M. Kenney P

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Killian F

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Koroly P

Mr. James Lanzalotto and Ms. Rose Ann Scanlon P

Mr. and Mrs. Luvimino D. Lim AP
Mr. and Mrs. William Long AP

Dr. James J. MacFadyen ‘63 A

Mr. W. Kelley Macke ‘65 A

Mr. Matthew R. Masayko S

Mr. James G. Mastrangelo FS
Prof. James E. Maule ‘69 A
Mr. and Mrs. Brian J. McCormick, Sr. AP,G
Mr. Brett M. Mears ‘90 A

Ms. Maria Mendoza F

Mr. and Mrs. Matthew M. Mongiello P

Dr. and Mrs. Jose G. Moreno AP

Mr. and Mrs. Mark R. Much AP,P

Mr. and Mrs. James J. Murphy AP
Mr. T. Patrick O’Reilly, Jr. ‘90 A

Mr. and Mrs. Dominic A. Ottaviano F
Dr. Luis A. Pagan-Carlo ‘81 A

Mr. J. Bradford and Dr. Teresa Parkes AP

Mrs. Jolene Petras AP

Mr. John L. Pfaff, III ‘67 A

Mr. and Mrs. David F. Phelan AP

Dr. Wai Wor Phoon AP
Mr. Daniel J. Pilone ‘94 A

Dr. Sarah Rayder FS

Ms. Sheila M. Ryan P

The Sarkees Family P

Mr. Carl M. Scherer ‘78 A

Mr. John Seidler GP

Mr. Philip A. Sevag ‘99 A

Rev. James J. Shea, Sch.P. ‘66 A,FS
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Solano GP

Mr. Herbert K. Sudfeld ‘69 A

Mr. Michael E. Truncellito ‘03 A

Mr. Garrison J. Weaver ‘09 A

Wells Fargo Foundation F

Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. Wilkin AP

Patron ($100 to $249)
Anonymous (11)

Mr. Robert P. Alejnikov ‘73 A,AP

Mr. John P. Alejnikov ‘07 A

AmerisourceBergen 

Dr. Frank H. Anderson ‘62 A
Mr. Casey and Dr. Anne Angle P

Mr. John H. Ansley, Jr. ‘64 A
Mr. William P. Arata ‘70 A
Ms. Karla Atkins AP,P

Mr. Michael F. Baker, Jr. ‘98 A

Mr. and Mrs. Jack Baylor GP

Mr. and Mrs. John Bonner P

Mr. and Mrs. Arthur J. Boyle AP,GP

Mr. and Mrs. James T. Braun AP

Mr. Henry R. Bule ‘15 A

Mr. and Mrs. William R. Bule, Jr. AP

Mr. Alexander S. Buzogany, Jr. ‘72 A
Rev. Mr. Peter J. Calabrese, Sr. AP

Mr. John A. Campopiano, Jr. ‘82 A
Mr. Charles P. Capasso ‘05 A

Mr. and Mrs. Richard C. Capasso AP

Al Caprara, Esq. ‘73 A

Mr. and Mrs. Alfonso B. Carandang AP

Mrs. Frank L. Casey 

Mr. and Mrs. Ed Chopko GP

Mrs. Janine Clay GP
Michael D. Cleaver, Esq. ‘86 A

Mr. Michael H. Cognato ‘00 A

Mrs. Mary D. Colket AP

Dr. Philip J. Connor, Sr. ‘61 A,AP,FSR
Mr. and Mrs. Mark J. Connor AP

Dr. and Mrs. Joseph T. Conroy AP



Patron ($100 to $249) continued
Mrs. James T. Cooney ‘61 A

Dr. Joseph P. Coyle ‘70 A
Mr. Peter A. Crippen ‘65 A,FSR

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas A. Cunningham F

Mr. Michael P. Danko, Jr. ‘96 A
Mr. Paul J. Datte ‘75 A

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Dekker P

Mrs. Anne Marie B. DelRossi AP
Mr. Adam J. DePietro AP
Mr. John J. DePietro ‘90 A

Mr. Paul J. Derham ‘64 A
Mr. Domenic L. DiMartino ‘82 A

Mr. and Mrs. Patrick T. Doherty AP
Ms. Danielle N. Domarasky FS

Mr. and Mrs. John J. Donahue AP

Mr. and Mrs. Anthony J. Donatoni AP

Mrs. Terrence J. Donohue, Sr. AP

Mr. William B. Duffy 68 A
Mr. John J. Duffy FS

Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence Eburuoh P

Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Egan AP,P

Mr. and Mrs. Robert S. Emhof AP,F,FSR
Mr. and Mrs. Eric Eshleman P, FS
Mr. Paul A. Welsh and 
     Ms. Marguerite Esmonde AP,FSR

Dr. Andrew J. Farias ‘08 A

Ms. Ann Faulkner GP

Mr. and Mrs. David Ficoturo P

Fidelity Brokerage Services, LLC 

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Freind P

Mr. and Mrs. Mark A. Gaeto AP

Mr. and Mrs. George W. Georges F

Ms. Frances E. Gray F

Mr. and Mrs. Gregory Hagen P

Dr. Tibor J. Ham, Jr. ‘64 A
Mr. John B. Henkels, IV ‘69 A

Mrs. Mary Kay Holly P,GP

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Ingelsby AP
Mr. Robert Jones ‘90 A

Mrs. Mildred Kane GP

Mr. James J. Keeley ‘64 A
Mr. Daniel E. Kelly ‘08 A

Mr. John P. Hallinan and 

Ms. Bethanne Killian AP

Mr. and Mrs. Brian P. Kilroy AP,P

Mrs. Melanie R. Kingett FS
Mr. and Mrs. Phil Klauder GP

Mr. Tyler J. Klicka ‘15 A,FS

Mr. John P. Kramer, Jr. ‘70 A

Mr. L. Bradley LaBoon ‘09 A

Mr. and Mrs. Gregory S. Latran AP

Mr. and Mrs. Vince Lent GP

Mr. and Mrs. Mark Lorenz P

Mr. John F. Lyons’69 A

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph H. Maertzig, Sr. AP
Mr. John A. Magee ‘75 A

Mr. Brian J. McCormick, Jr. ‘87 A

Mr. and Mrs. Alec McKnight AP,P

Mr. Sean J. Melvin ‘13 A

Mr. Joseph F. Messina ‘72 A
Mr. and Mrs. Andre Michniak P

Mr. Brandon T. Mitchell ‘08 A

Mr. James A. Mulhern ‘64 A
Mr. Daniel P. Mulhern ‘02 A
Mr. Michael W. Murphy ‘96 A

Mr. Randy Navarre FS

Mr. and Mrs. Scott W. Nolan ‘91 A,P

Mr. L. Kevin O’Connor ‘65 A

Drs. Richard and Teresa O’Flynn AP

Rev. Gerard J. Olinger, CSC, Esq. ‘97 A
Mr. Sean M. O’Reilly ‘93 A
Monica Anne Pedano & Brian Rogers AP,P

Mr. Malcolm T. Phelan ‘08 A

Mr. Emil Pilacik GP

Mr. Lyle F. Polley, Jr. ‘63 A

Dr. Francis M. Prendergast ‘83 A
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Puz P

Dr. Joseph P. Quintiliani ‘05 A

Michael L. Rayder Jr. and Beth Franklin F

Mr. and Mrs. William Regan GP

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Riley GP

Mrs. Christina T. Robbins AP

Dr. Frank J. Sammartino, Jr. ‘70 A

Mr. Paul J. Sanborn ‘64 A,FS
Dr. Joseph B. Sanborn, Jr. ‘69 A

Mrs. Irene P. Savage GP

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Schramm AP,FSR
Mr. Robert R. Schwartz ‘76 A
G. Philip Scott, DO ‘67 A

Mrs. Michael W. Seeds F,GP

Mr. Robert Shanner FS

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Shultis P

Mrs. Ellen Si F,FSR

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Slattery AP,P

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher J. Szupica AP,P

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph R. Tatum P

Ms. Eileen Thompson P

Mr. and Mrs. Francis J. Volpe AP
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick J. Walsh AP
Ms. Karen Weinlader Mardis P

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph J. White AP,P

Dr. Peter G. Wolf ‘66 A

Mrs. Richard B. Yoder AP

Contributor (up to $99)
Anonymous (5)

Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Arnold P

Mr. Matthew J. Bevilacqua ‘16 A

Mr. P. Joseph Bilotti ‘14 A

Mr. and Mrs. Gregory M. Bokar AP
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Boyle, Sr. GP

Mr. Daniel W. Brace ‘16 A

Mrs. Kelly Brightwell FS

Mr. Matthew P. Butera ‘08 A
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis P. Capella, Sr. AP
Mr. Ryan P. Cassidy ‘07 A
Mr. and Mrs. John F. Cooney  AP
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph B. Cosden AP
Mr. Liam Cotter S

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Cotter AP,P

Mr. and Mrs. Frank A. Cristinzio AP
Mr. and Mrs. Angelo J. DeGeorge P

Mr. and Mrs. Tod R. DeLong AP
Mr. and Mrs. Albert DeMarco AP,P

Mr. Ronald A. Sloto and Ms. Lana L. Dickinson AP

Mr. Matthew J. DiDonato ‘13 A

Mr. Robert P. Donato ‘66 A

Mr. Albert J. Emhof ‘11 A

Mr. David J. Evans, III ‘08 A,FSR

Mr. Alfred E. Fazio, IV ‘95 A

Mr. Anthony Fazio ‘97 A

Mr. and Mrs. Eugene B. Fink GP

Mr. and Mrs. David Freese F
Mrs. Erin Gallagher FSR

Mr. Martin Gillane F

Mrs. John C. Graves ‘60 A
Mr. and Mrs. Michael F. Gray AP
Mr. Eugene J. Ham ‘67 A

Mr. Christopher P. Haughey ‘89 A

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Heeter GP

Dr. John F. Heil, Jr. ‘68 A

Mr. and Mrs. John J. Hill AP
Dr. John J. Joe F

Mrs. Georgette Kazanjian AP

Mr. Roger J. Kelly ‘64 A
Mr. and Mrs. John Kerrigan GP

Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence C. Killoran AP
Mr. Brian P. Lawlor ‘74 A

Mr. John P. Lazorko FS

Dr. Brian T. Lefchak ‘09 A

Mr. and Mrs. Richard A. Lefchak AP

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph H. Leicht AP

Mr. and Mrs. Francis Lewis P

Mr. Keller E. Mardis S

Mr. and Mrs. Sean D. Massey P

Mr. and Mrs. Francis X. McCabe P

Mr. William D. McCann ‘08 A

Mr. James P. McClatchy ‘82 A

Mrs. Ann McClay GP

Mr. Kevin A. McKenna ‘06 A

Mr. Barry R. McKeon ‘64 A
Mr. and Mrs. Paul V. McNabb AP
Mr. R. Roger Mecouch F,FSR
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin P.C. Minbiole P

Mrs. Courtneylynn Mollica F,FSR

Mr. and Mrs. James W. Morris AP

Mr. and Mrs. James A. Morris AP

Mr. and Mrs. John J. Mucchetti AP
Mr. Tonino Nasuti ‘84 A
Mr. Matthew W. Nawn ‘95 A
Mrs. Helen D. Norley 

Mr. and Mrs. Alfred F. Ottaviano AP
Pfizer Foundation

Mr. Joseph A. Powers ‘92 A
Mr. John C. Rebstock ‘01 A

Mr. and Mrs. P.J. Redmond AP

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen P. Regan P

Mr. and Mrs. Brock Roffey P

Mr. Patrick J. Rohr ‘15 A

Ms. Mary Ellen Rubert-Patton P

Mr. Stephen J. Santangelo ‘74 A

Mr. and Mrs. William Sass GP

Mr. and Mrs. Peter Scarpulla P

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Skorup P

Mr. and Mrs. Harry W. Staller AP
Mr. Thomas and Dr. Elizabeth Stanley P

Mr. Christian A. Staub ‘09 A

Ms. Christine Tascone AP
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Tatum GP

Mr. Anthony B. Teti ‘79 A
Mrs. Patricia Thiele GP

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Tissue P

Mrs. Melissa Toomey FS

Mr. and Mrs. Terence H. Walsh AP,P

Mr. and Mrs. Joe Weinlick, III P

Mr. David Woodward FS

Dr. John S. Youtcheff, Jr. ‘73 A

THANK YOU

Thank you to all our donors that made the 2019-2020 giving year such a great success.
Please visit  https://www.devonprep.com/annualreport/  to see additional Giving Breakouts.



Dear Devon Community, 

The fiscal year 2019-2020 was one of the greatest fundraising years in Devon Prep 
history.  We saw the completion of our Capital Campaign, including the completion of The 
$1 Million Dunleavy Challenge, and we raised over $2 Million in total!   It’s hard to imagine 
that being true, because 2020 has been one of the most difficult years for all of us in so 
many ways.  

The fortitude and resilience displayed by our community - Alumni and Families alike - to 
make this happen was truly astounding.  Your commitment to Devon Prep is creating a 
better environment for our boys to learn, lead, and achieve.  

We have hired more qualified teachers to connect with our boys in the classroom.  Added 
new classes to the high school and middle school curriculum to match the learning 
curiosity of our students.  We witnessed our parents and Alumni come together and 
support our faculty during Teacher Appreciation Week by donating over $30,000.  We 
funded six Devon Families’ tuitions in full thanks to gifts made directly to our Financial 
Aid Fund.  And very soon, we will begin the long-overdue renovation of the cottage and 
courtyard area behind the gymnasium that will become our new Tech Arts Center, housing 
a Mac Lab and Robotics Center.  

Most importantly, your support afforded us the opportunity to safely open our school this 
fall - even though it all looks very different - giving our boys the proper Devon experience 
they deserve and you have come to expect.  

We have witnessed our community come together in some amazing ways over the past 
year and we are truly blessed to have such wonderful families, faculty, staff, and Alumni 
supporting our school and our boys. 

Contributions to this year’s Annual Fund will strengthen our need for flexibility within 
our operations budget for resources and pressing matters, help build our Scholarship 
and Financial Aid Funds for families in need, allow us to competitively acquire and retain 
first-class Faculty and Staff, and keep us at the forefront of creating and providing new 
programs, athletics, activities and learning opportunities for our boys.

Your commitment - via gift or pledge - to this year’s Annual Appeal will be an invaluable 
investment in the lives of our students, and your generosity will play a crucial role in fulfilling 
our commitment to provide the greatest possible educational and social environment for 
the boys of Devon Prep.

Thank you for already making an investment in your son’s Middle School and High School 
education by choosing Devon Prep.  Your choice to be a part of our family strengthens the 
bond we create together and for our boys.

ROLL TIDE!

Patrick Kane 
Director of External Operations ‘25 P
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June 30, 2021.



Gifts to the Annual Fund are an important part of the school’s Advancement Program. 
Annual Giving helps to promote quality instruction, defray the cost of needed renovations and repairs, 

provide scholarships and financial aid for deserving students, and secure the growth of Devon Prep.
Gifts to the Annual Fund maybe unrestricted, or may be directed to a specific concern or area of interest.

You can make an online gift to Devon Prep’s 2020-21 Annual Fund by visiting 
www.devonprep.com/giving 

or contact the Development Office at 610-688-7337 or development@devonprep.com.

S U P P O R T  T H E 

2020-21 
ANNUAL FUND

363 North Valley Forge Road
Devon, PA 19333

Address Service Requested


